

READ THE EMAILS AND CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER

EMAIL 1:

Dear Peter,

How are you? What are you doing in Salamanca? Lots of tourists?

I'm spending August with my family in our little apartment in Montgat, near Barcelona.

Every morning I go to the beach. I like swimming and playing volleyball on the beach. I'm also learning how to sail a small boat. We sail every Tuesday and Thursday. When the weather is good I really like it. But when the weather is very bad, I'm a little afraid of the sea. Then I prefer fishing on the coast.

In the afternoons I usually read and study a little. I have to take a Maths exam in September!

Miss you,

Sally

EMAIL 2:

Dear Noah,

I'm on holiday with my older brother Rod. We are in Porto do Son, a little village on the Atlantic coast. Rod has a lot of friends and we have a lot of fun. The weather is very good. Every morning we go to the beach and they teach me how to surf. I love it but I fall off a lot and the water is very cold. My brother is an expert at surfing. I hope to learn very soon. In the afternoons we cycle to the local villages and visit a lot of interesting places. I'm really having a very good time but I miss my friends from school. I hate to think that my holidays are finishing and have to go back to school soon.

Love,

Paul

CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER:

1. SALLY IS IN HER APARTMENT IN...

- A) MONTGAT.
- B) BARCELONA.
- C) SALAMANCA.

2. SALLY SAILS...

- D) EVERY DAY.
- E) TWO DAYS A WEEK.
- F) FIVE DAYS A WEEK.



3. WHEN THE WEATHER IS GOOD SALLY...
 - A) PREFERS FISHING.
 - B) DOESN'T LIKE PLAYING VOLLEYBALL.
 - C) LOVES SAILING.
4. ROD IS AN EXPERT ON SURFING. THIS MEANS THAT...
 - A) HE SURFS VERY WELL.
 - B) HE SURFS VERY OFTEN.
 - C) HE DOESN'T LIKE SURFING.
5. WHAT DOES PAUL DO IN THE AFTERNOON?
 - A) HE READS AND STUDIES MATHS.
 - B) HE CYCLES TO DIFFERENT PLACES.
 - C) HE LEARNS HOW TO SURF.
6. PAUL...
 - A) IS SAD TO FINISH HIS HOLIDAYS.
 - B) WANTS TO GO BACK TO SCHOOL.
 - C) DOESN'T MISS HIS SCHOOL FRIENDS.
7. WHICH ONE IS ON THE ATLANTIC COAST?
 - A) MONTCAT.
 - B) BARCELONA.
 - C) PORTO DO SON.
8. PAUL IS WRITING TO...
 - A) NOAH.
 - B) SALLY.
 - C) PETER.
9. WHO IS IN SALAMANCA?
 - A) NOAH.
 - B) PETER.
 - C) PAUL.
10. WHO LIKES PLAYING VOLLEYBALL?
 - A) NOAH.
 - B) PAUL.
 - C) SALLY.

